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Posted: 11/19/2018 10:26:08 AMQuestion: 23949:  On plan sheet 5 "Typical Section", it indicates that the overbuild 
will be constructed above the poly mix. Are you able to confirm that this is 
the intent? Usually the poly mix is right below the friction course.

Status:After reviewing the Plans and the Pavement Design Package the correct 
order of the pavement layers (from bottom to top) should be:

1. Overbuild - Type SP (varying depth)
2. Type SP Structural Course PF 76-22 (1 ½" depth)
3. Friction Course FC-5 PG 76-22 (3/4" depth)

The order of the pavement layers is incorrect on the Typical Sections 
(sheet 5), but is shown correctly on the overbuild detail (sheet 6). 

Answer:

Posted:

ANSWER PUBLISHED

11/21/2018 3:57:22 PM

Posted: 11/26/2018 1:52:22 PMQuestion: 24008: With regard to the response to Question 23949, since it has been 
acknowledged that an incorrect Typical Section has been provided in the 
original plans made available to the bidders, will an addendum, which 
includes a plan revision with the correct order of pavement layers, be 
issued to the bidders before the 12/5/2018 letting date?  

Status:There is no requirement in the design manual to list asphalt layers in the 
order of placement.  A plan revision was done to fix this issue and 
existing FC-5 thickness.

Answer:

Posted:

ANSWER PUBLISHED

11/28/2018 1:57:10 PM
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District 4 Construction Office, located at 3400 West Commercial Blvd. Fort 
Lauderdale, FL 33309

(954) 777-4130


